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28th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/carer 

 

Kings Coronation Celebration – Friday 5th May 2023 

 

I hope that this letter finds you and your family safe and well. 
 
I’m writing today regarding the upcoming school events to celebrate the coronation of the King. 
Students will be taking part in a number of activities on the day. These will include form time 
activities, the decoration of classrooms, lessons with a coronation theme and a form time party in 
the afternoon. All tutor groups will also have an opportunity to submit an item into our Time 
Capsule. 
 
Students will be permitted to wear non-school uniform that is coloured Red/White/Blue. There will 
be no contribution of £1, but instead students are encouraged to bring food/drink for their form 
time party.  
 
Please note the forthcoming adjustment to the school day on Friday 5ht May at Eastbrook. 
All students will be leave school at 2:30pm. This is to enable community celebrations to 
take place. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Mr R English - AHT 

 
 

 
 
  


